
Appleton Public Library 

Memo 
To: Appleton Public Library Board of Trustees 

From: Alex Niemi and Tasha Saecker 

Date: 5/3/2024 

Re: E-Rate Cost Approval 

In February you approved the selection of our vendors for e-rate. Additionally, we need to have 
the Board approve the projected expenses for each of our vendors. 

Heartland is the approved vendor for the equipment piece of our e-rate expenses. They will be 
providing switches, access points, routers, UPSs and installation services. Their project is not to 
exceed $214,123.50. 

Faith Technologies is the approved vendor for the data cabling in our e-rated projects. They are 
providing data cabling, conduit, and outfitting our IT closets. Their project is not to exceed 
$341,300. 

We would appreciate your approval for the amounts for each of the e-rate contracts.  


